
Keren, Jennifer and 
Lucero are three sisters who 
were brought into our home in 
October 21, 2009. They were 
afraid, and not very trusting of  
others.  Keren was so used to 
taking care of  her younger 

sisters that she had forgotten 
how to be a little girl.  Jennifer 

had not been treated well by her 
mother and was so infected by 
lice that we had to shave her 

head completely.  Lucero,  clung 
to her older sisters.  Since taking 
these three girls in we have seen 

an amazing transformation.  
Keren has learned she can trust 
again and is enjoying just being 
a kid.  Jennifer’s hair has grown 

out, and she is a beautiful little 
girl inside and out.  Lucero is 

now a sweet carefree 5 year old.  
Keren has come to know 

Christ as her Savior and loves 
going with us to pass out 
tracts, and do open  air 

meetings.  She also enjoys 
going to youth group and 

playing volleyball.  Jennifer 
enjoys coloring and dress up.  
Lucero has recently moved 

from the toddler room up to 
the “big girls room.”  She 

loves playing with her dolls and 
singing the songs she has 

learned in Sunday School.  We 
know that the Lord has a plan 

for these girls.  Please pray with  

us for them & for the family that 
is wanting to adopt them--God’s 

will be done!

This year at the NLCH we have 
many projects we want to 
complete.  If you would like to 
know more, or help with any of 
these please contact us at 
perumissions@yahoo.com.
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Please pray for Mrs. Peggy.  She has been in the 
states this past month with her family. She is 
returning back here to Peru this week to help with 
our “group season”.  Pray for her travel safeties.  

Pray for us as we have many different 
churches coming down this summer.  
Pray that we will win many souls for 

Christ as we minister to the    Peruvian 
people!!

Thank you for the wonderful 
response to our sponsorship program.  
We still have a few children that are 
not fully sponsored.  If  you would 

like to know more, or sponsor a child 
please visit our website at 

perumissions.com
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All three girls together.

Keren at a recent 

youth activity.

 Lucero enjoying a 
story book
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